
 

 
 

 

 

 

Wednesday 6th November 2024 

Dear parents, 

During the week of Monday 11th November – Friday 15th November we will be supporting Anti- 
Bullying Week and on Friday 15th November, Children in Need. 
 
The theme of this years ‘Anti- Bullying Week’ is ‘Respect’ and during the week we will be taking part 
in a number of activities that will help us understand what it means to be respectful and how we can 
show respect to others. On Tuesday 12th November 2024 we will invite children to participate in 
‘Odd Sock Day’. Children may come to school in ‘odd socks’ as we celebrate everyone’s uniqueness.  
Odd Socks Day is supported by CBeebies presenter and Anti-Bullying-Alliance patron Andy Day and his 
band 'Andy and the Odd Socks'. We will be learning his ‘Odd Sock Song’ this week.  
 
On Friday 15th November we will be inviting all children to attend school in non-uniform and to 
either wear something yellow/spotty or their Pudsey merchandise for Children in Need. There’s no 
need to go out and buy the Pudsey Merchandise but if you want to or if you already have it, then you 
can wear it to school. Along with many other schools across the country, we will be helping to change 
the lives of thousands of children in local communities across the UK. All we ask is that children bring 
in cakes for our ‘Big Cake Sale’ at the end of the school day. We would welcome home made cakes or 
treats or alternatively shop-bought items, so we can then hold the sale from 3:20pm on Friday in the 
school hall. Cakes would need to be brought into school in the morning of Friday 15th November as 
payment for attending school in non-uniform. 
 
Throughout the week we will be considering our own mental health and wellbeing and we will be 
taking part in activities that will help us to consider how, when working together, we can make other 
people’s lives better. 
 
We will hold an assembly in school this week so all children know what they need to do to help us 
have a successful week! 
 
Kindest regards, 
 

M Cunniffe 

 
Mr M Cunniffe 
Headteacher 
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